## Recommendations from the Posting Task Force July 16, 2018

Members of the Task Force: Jim Donnelly (chair), Carlos Agurto, Gretchen Logue, Larry Yost

The IPM Posting Task Force met six times and thoroughly discussed both the pesticide treatment notification sign and the posting policy. The public was in attendance at each meeting and was allowed input into all aspects of the discussions.

The Task Force created a revised posting sign and posting policy and recommends that the County do the following:

- 1. Revise the County's posting sign as indicated in Attachment A (see also the original sign in Attachment B)
- 2. Revise the County's posting policy as indicated in the tracked-changes document in Attachment C.
- 3. Investigate posting on flood control channel access roads where people frequently walk, or on other rights-of-way that are frequently used as walking paths.
- 4. Investigate the feasibility of erecting permanent signs and where those signs would be useful.
- 5. Investigate a way for people to make a complaint online about pesticide use.
- 6. Investigate a way for pesticide treatment notifications to be sent to people who sign up for email notices.